
Birthdays 

Sunday, Dec. 30th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 NO EVENING SERVICE TONIGHT 

Tuesday, Jan. 1st 

           OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 

           “HAPPY NEW YEAR” 

Wednesday, Jan. 2nd 

  NO AWANAS  

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Jan. 6th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Go and Grow Planning Mtg. 4:00 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

The staff of PFBC  would like to wish you a very 
safe, blessed New Year 2019. We also pray for 
traveling mercies for all those who may travel.
   

Dec. 30th-Jan. 6th 

 

 Babies:  Kerstin & Darby Bryant 

Toddlers 1: Liz & Chad Harper 

2’s & 3’s: combine with 4yr old 

4 yr. old: Debbie Cardwell, Heather McDivitt 

5 yr. old: Boyd & Ashley Howard 

Security: Randy Smith, Randy Goss 

Children’s Church: Tyler & Whitney Grimes 

 Babies:         Chuck & Kelly Lockridge 

 Toddlers 1: Alison & Sheldon Estes 

 2’s & 3’s:       Patty Clemons & Cynthia Baker 

 4 yr. old: Amy & Addison Benefield 

5 yr. old:         Haley & Missie Bostick 

 Security:            Sparks Harper  & David Martin 

 Children’s Church: Brian & Donna Bryant 

 
Jan. 1st 

Audrey Faulkner 
Ted Acker 

Holleigh Thomason 
Jan. 2nd 

Linda Ingram 
Jan. 4th 

Ruby Gresham 
Joseph Martin 
Kayly Smith 

Jan. 5th 
Dameon Freeman 

Jan. 6th 
Janice Rosser 
Phillip Kirk 

     HAPPY NEW 
           YEAR SUNDAY,  Dec. 30th 

SUNDAY, Jan. 6th 

Dear FBC Family: 
I never can say 
enough how much I 
love you all and thank 
you for all you do to 
support my requests 
for the PBC. I was so 
thankful and proud at 
the response for our 
last distribution. It is 
a blessing to be able 
to help those in our 
area with needs of 
food and other crisis 
situations. Sandy 

Out ladies will be traveling to Destin, 
Florida, January 18
their annual retreat. The Theme this 
year is 
Please pray for traveling mercies as 
they go for a time of refreshing and 
fellowship. If you would like to check 
out information for the retreat next 
year, check with Carrie Yakely or 
Pam Acker.

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

enough how much I 
love you all and thank 
you for all you do to 

for the PBC. I was so 
thankful and proud at 
the response for our 
last distribution. It is 
a blessing to be able 

food and other crisis 

GO AND GROW MINISTRY 
The Go and Grow ministry  
opportunities will resume on 
Monday night, January 14, 2019 
at 6:30 p.m. All Deacons, Go and 
Grow team members, and  
anyone interested in visiting and 
ministering to Church members 
and prospects are asked to attend 
a planning meeting on Sunday, 
January 6, 2019 at 4:00 pm. 
 
We are excited about our  
opportunities in the year ahead!  

Out ladies will be traveling to Destin, 
Florida, January 18-21, 2019 for 
their annual retreat. The Theme this 
year is “I Will Not Be Shaken” 
Please pray for traveling mercies as 
they go for a time of refreshing and 
fellowship. If you would like to check 
out information for the retreat next 
year, check with Carrie Yakely or 
Pam Acker. 

The following Keynotes and Breakouts 
will be presented in the Worship Cen-
ter: 

Friday Evening, January 25 
7:00 PM Keynote 1 Pastor Johnny: The 
Poisonous Effects of  
Bitterness, Hebrews 12:15 
8:55 PM Bob Reccord Breakout: Re-
pairing and Preventing Father 
Wounds in Your Family Legacy 
 
Saturday Morning, January 26 
8:00 AM James Eubanks Breakout: 
Connected & Protected: Safeguarding 
your Marriage from Slippery Slopes  
9:35 AM Keynote 2 Pastor Jeremy 
Morton: David & Bathsheba: When 
Purity is Not a Priority 
11:05 AM Keynote 3 – Pastor Johnny: 
The Debilitating Effects of Unfor-
giveness/Pride, Matthew 18:21-35 

If you have an opportunity, please thank 
Mrs. Ann Wilkes for her willingness to 
obtain flowers and other items to keep 
our sanctuary looking beautiful.  We 
appreciate you Mrs. Ann Wilkes. 



 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
Darby Bryant, Interim Director of Students  
Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 

END OF THE YEAR SERMON 
“When God Cleans House” 

I Corinthians 6:19-20 
 
 

NOTES: 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496  
Fax  256-447-7322 

Deacons on call : 24hrs. -A Day 
Paul Harper 256-283-5588 
Brian Bryant 205-305-2903 

Dec. 30, 2018 

 

         
Call To Worship “Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus”       
 
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 
Offertory/Special “He Knows My Name” 
  Revonda Pruitt and Rhonda Ledbetter 
 
 
 
Worship 
    “How Great Thou Art/How Great Is Our God” 
    
  
 
Message     Michael Ingram 
  End of the Year Sermon 
           “When God Cleans House” 
    I Corinthians 6:19-20 
 
 
Invitation       “Just As I am”     
 

                      
Decisions     Michael Ingram
      
 
Announcements 
 

    
Closing Prayer    Kip McFry 


